
SUMMARY OF NO. 25-27 
 

This proposed law would lower the tax on gasoline, which 

was $0.24 per gallon as of September, 2025, to $0.05 per gallon 

until January 1, 2036, and reduce it to zero on or after January 

1, 2036. The proposed law states that its provisions are subject 

to appropriation. 

 


